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Congratulations Class of '92!

I  can not say goodbye, but good luck instead.

After these years together at S.F.C., we are 
again joined, but now as alumni. We are all 
members within a family, rooted in the 
Franciscan tradition.

Through S.F.C. we have acquired memories 
that we will cherish forever.

In the Spirit of St. Francis,

God Bless

James Quigley


